
EYFS - Evelyn W
KS1 - Theo D-P

LKS2 - Thomas F
UKS2 - Tori-Lou H

Year 3 Magna Science Museum Wed, 16th July, all day

Y6 Performance ~ The Greatest Show Wed, 16  July - 6pmth

New Class Transitions Mon, 21  July - pmst

New Class Transitions Tues, 22  July - amnd

School Badge
Thank you to everyone who took part in our new badge consultation.

I can announce that there was a clear winner (pictured), with over
60% of the votes from all stakeholders. You will start to see the

school badge appear on communications etc from September, as
we begin our rebranding process. Further information about this will

follow in due course.

ASH GROVE NEWSASH GROVE NEWS

STAR   OF   THE   WEEKSTAR   OF   THE   WEEK ATTENDANCE 
(TARGET 97%)
ATTENDANCE 
(TARGET 97%)

Whole School: 
93.63%   

Winning Class 
Nursery - 98.98%

 

Week Ending  11.07.2025

Nursery - Teddy B
Reception - Harriette R
1A - Junior M
2W - Oscar C
2L - Daisy T
3E - Poppy R
3MC - Elsie F
4J - Kassii-Rae M
5W - Lucas H
6A - Whole class
6D - Whole class

What’s On?

Golden 
Table



Please remember to send your
child to school with sun hats,
wearing sun-cream and fresh

water bottles.

Easy Fundraising
Did you know that Ash Grove Primary Academy PFA, West Yorkshire
are registered on #easyfundraising? This means you can raise free

donations for them in 2025 when you shop online! Over 8,000
retailers will make a donation on your behalf when you shop. All the

big names like Sainsbury's, M&S, Argos and Just Eat are ready to
donate at no extra cost to you. 

Please note change of school contact email: 
ag-enquiries@inspirepartnership.org.uk

Our Learning Mentor, Mrs Appleyard, leaves Ash Grove this week
and we would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Appleyard for 
the amazing support she has given to the children and families of Ash Grove.
We give Mrs Appleyard our best wishes for her new venture. We are
currently in the process of recruiting a new Learning Mentor for September
and will update you closer to the time.

Thank you so much for your support of our annual Summer Fair! We hope you and your
children had a wonderful time enjoying the activities, food, and entertainment.

We’re currently finalising the total amount raised and will share the final figure with you
as soon as it’s available. Your generosity and involvement make a huge difference, and

we’re incredibly grateful for your continued support.
Congratulations to the winners of the Guess the Money in the Jar competition – well done

to Charlie P (3E) and Enzo H (2W) with the closest guesses!
Also, a big well done to Darcie in 6A for winning Guess the Teacher with an impressive 11

correct answers! 6D were the winners of the Chocolate Competition!
Raffle tickets will still be available to purchase at our Year 6 Leavers’ Production — don’t

miss your chance to win some great prizes while supporting the school!
Looking ahead, if any parents or carers are interested in volunteering for future events,
we’d love to hear from you. Please pass your contact details on to your child’s class
teacher — we’re hoping to establish a new PTA in September and would welcome your

involvement.

Eady H-W won the Gunge the Staff Member Raffle and she chose Mrs Appleyard!


